
 

 

 

28th September 2018  

As we are such a busy school at the moment, I have decided to send out a weekly newsletter for the foreseeable future. 

Attendance  

Well done to Reception and Year 3 who have 100% attendance and will share the cup this week.  
YEAR  ATTENDANCE % 

RECEPTION  100% 

YEAR 1 97%  

YEAR 2 80%  

YEAR 3 100%    

YEAR 4 98%   

96-100% =    93-96% =    93% and below =   
 

 
Harvest Festival 
We would like to invite parents, relatives and friends to our Harvest Festival and Community Soup lunch on Thursday 4th 
October. 
 The children will help prepare the vegetables in the morning and the Friends volunteers will make the soup ready for 
approximately 1.15pm. Guests are invited to stay for the Harvest Festival which will include songs and poems to celebrate 
Harvest. 
 
We would ask that all children bring in a decorated shoe box with a few goodies in it such as tins, packets of pasta or 
biscuits, all with at least 3 months before expiry date.  
BOXES CAN BE BROUGHT INTO SCHOOL FROM MONDAY 1st OCTOBER AND PLACED IN THE HALL. 
 
The children will then deliver these gift boxes around the village on Monday 8th October.  
 
Louise Armatage will be creating our lovely display and she has asked if anyone has any produce or flowers that they 
would like to donate for the display, please let her know. 
 
The Friends would like to run a competition for best decorated vegetable (the quirkier the better!)  
There will be a prize for each Year group and the winners will be announced after the Harvest Festival. 
 
ALL entries should be brought in on Wednesday 3rd October and placed on the tables in the hall. Please make sure your 
entry is clearly labelled with your child’s name and year group. 
 
SCHOOL COUNCIL 

Congratulations to the children who have been voted on to our School Council. They bravely told the school what they 

would like to do if they were on school council. All children who were present yesterday had the chance to vote in a secret 

ballot. 

 

YEAR 1-Teddy and Mia YEAR 2-Evie and Sophie YEAR 3-Jackson, Alana and Kai YEAR 4-Hayden, Katie and Lloyd 

 

 



 

FRIENDS EVENTS 

 
FRIENDS FRIDAY TUCK SHOP 
The Tuck shop started last Friday and was a great success! The after school Tuck Shop will run every Friday from the 
Kitchen hatch in the hall. All goodies will be reasonably priced and all proceeds will help with funding school trips and 
buying resources. 
 

 
SPOOKY DISCO 
THURSDAY 25TH OCTOBER-SCHOOL HALL 5.30-6.30pm Buy your tickets at the Tuck Shop. 
 

 
BONFIRE NIGHT 
Come and join the Playing Field Trust on MONDAY 5TH NOVEMBER for Fireworks and hot dogs. 
The Friends will be selling glo-sticks and sweets.  All proceeds will go towards funding school trips and buying resources. 

 
CHRISTMAS MOVIE NIGHT 
WEDNESDAY 5TH DECEMBER-5.30pm-Keep an eye out for information on how to purchase tickets for this event. 
 

*NEW FACEBOOK PAGE*  
The "Friends of Humshaugh School" – everyone is welcome to join us on Facebook for updates and reminders. 

Forest School –parent visit 19.10.18-end of  half term celebration 

Parents are invited to a Forest School end of half term celebration on Friday 19th October. Please let either me or Mrs 

Phillips know if you can come. You will need to meet the children and teachers in the yard at 12.30pm.  

 

Other dates for your diary.   

Thursday 4
th

 October: Soup day and Harvest Festival (Soup at approx. 1.15pm and Harvest Festival at approx. 2.15pm) 

  *NO ZUMBA SESSION BUT CHILDREN CAN STAY UNTIL 4.15PM WITH MRS LONG* 

Monday 8
th

 October: Children deliver Harvest boxes around the village 

Mon 8
th

, Tues 9
th

 October, Wed 10
th

 October: Parent Consultations  

Friday 19
th

 October: Forest School celebration – parents are invited 

Thursday 25
th

 October: Break up for half term /Spooky Disco 

Friday 26
th

 October: Teacher Day 

Monday 5
th

 November: Autumn 2
nd

 starts / Humshaugh Fireworks /STEM week 

Wednesday 7
th

 November: Whole school trip to the Centre of Life 

Thursday 8
th

 November: Science and Religion Day-Judith Sadler 

Tuesday 13
th

 November: Flu vaccinations 

Wednesday 14
th

 November: Whole school trip to Hindu Temple and Discovery Museum 

Tuesday 27
th

 November: Last Messy Church club before Christmas) 

Wednesday 28
th

 November: Sport for Champions (information to follow) 

Monday 3
rd

 December: Last Sports club before Christmas 

Tuesday 4
th

 December: Community Event (information to follow)  

Thursday 6
th

 December: Last Zumba before Christmas 

Wednesday 12
th

 December: Christmas show (9.15am and 5.30pm) 

Friday 14
th

 December: Christmas Lunch 

Monday 17
th

 December: Whole school trip to the Oddsocks Panto (Robin Hood) 

Friday 21
st

 December: Break up for Christmas. Parents welcome to pick children up from 1pm. 
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